
We began our week at school by learning all about our 
new letter, “F”.  Each day we talked about words that 

began with the letter, practiced making the “F” sound, and 
shared items from home that started with this letter.  We 
learned a silly song about 5 fast fishes that we practiced 

every day!  During circle time we read a story about a 
ferret named Fifi who lost her flute.  The kiddos were 

amazing at showing the different expressions that Fifi felt 
throughout the story (excited when her dad gave her the 

flute, sad when she lost it, and happy when her friends 
helped her find it again).

In addition to learning our new letter, we also began 
talking about Thanksgiving.  We started by talking about 
what harvest fruits and vegetables are.  During our fine 
motor craft time we created cornucopias.  On Thursday, 
we made corn using construction paper, glue, q-tips, and 

paint!  

Charlotte came to visit us this week on Wednesday.  She 
really enjoyed playing in centers with all of us.  

Next week, we will be reviewing all of the letters we have 
previously learned, letters A-F.  Your child can bring in 
anything they would like for show and tell.  It does not 

have to match a specific letter.

Week of November 15th to November 19th

With the weather getting 
colder, please remember to 
send in a jacket, hat, gloves, 
and appropriate footwear 
with your child every day.  
We are still trying to get 

outside as much as possible.

Please remember to send 
your child in with a mask 

daily! ka
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Our Letter of the Week for 11/22-11/24
Will Be:

A-F

Tuesday, November 23rd

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday and Friday 
November 25th and 26th

NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Holiday


